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To all Cuming County Public Power District customers: Schmader Electric will be working on power lines
north of West Point. Affected area is the eastern section of ‘Sherman North’ Township in Cuming
County. This is a two mile stretch on 18" road between roads K & M. Leaning of old poles has begun
and new poles are in the ditches on the west sides of these roads. Setting of these new poles will begin
within a few days. Please use extreme caution when driving on these roads. If any questions, please call
the office at 402-372-2463.



